
 
 

REPORT 

BAL SABHA ACTIVITY (2023-24) 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY CARDS 
 

Date: 20.04.2023                                                                                                                                                                

Classes: I-III 

Theme: 32nd Foundation Day 

 

Education is the foundation upon which we build our foundation. 

                                                                 -Christine Gregoire 
 

Card-making is a fun activity in which children not only do they get a chance to practice fine motor skills, 

but, they can also practice kindness, gratitude, and creativity. Indeed, when done mindfully and with 

purpose greeting card crafts can be an enriching activity as the words inside are physical records and 

together with the imagery on a card makes that message more memorable. 

 

On the occasion of 32nd Foundation Day, an interclass “Birthday card 

“making activity was conducted in which students got their A4 sheets 

along with the cut outs of different shapes like circle, triangle, 

square…etc from florescent/coloured sheets and created something 

unique from shapes (for example cake using different square or circle 

shapes). 
 

                                                                    

They wrote 2 lines to praise their school on the occasion of 32nd 

Foundation Day. This enhanced not only thinking skills but also 

their writing skills. They tried to beautify their handwriting also. 

All the students were full of energy to bring out the best of them. 

They participated with enthusiasm .Students made different types 

of creative cakes and balloons and school with different 

mathematical shapes. Each card was unique. The oratory skills of 

the students were outstanding. 

 

The activity was quite successful, it led to healthy competition among 

students as they had to portray their creativity in drawing, writing as 

well as handwriting and speaking skills. After the completion of the 

activity students were confident it not only enhanced their speaking 

skills but also helped them in gaining self-confidence.   
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